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BY EMAIL 
 

 
 

 
This letter is in response to your Request to access information received by email on 
December 20, 2016. In a letter dated December 21, 2016 in which we acknowledged having 
received this request, we informed you that the time limit for responding to your request had 
been extended until January 19, 2017. Your request was worded as follows: 
 

“We would like to request the following information: 

 Will the new Pointe-Claire REM station affect the Fairview Pointe-
Claire shopping mall in any way? Is the shopping mall going to be 
expropriated? 

 Will the shopping mall be under construction? Will there be any 
changes involving the parking lot surrounding the shopping mall? 

 Have there already been any changes or construction on the mall 
ahead of the new station?” 

 
In response to your Request to access information, please find the following information: 
 

 Will the new Pointe-Claire REM station affect the Fairview Pointe-Claire shopping mall in 
any way?  

In response to this question, la Caisse and CDPQ Infra don’t have any documents. 

 Is the shopping mall going to be expropriated? 

In response to this question, we inform you that la Caisse and CDPQ Infra do not have 
any rights to expropriate.  

 Will the shopping mall be under construction?  

In response to this question, la Caisse and CDPQ Infra don’t have any documents.  

  






